Holiday Creek

Homeowners Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 470603, Aurora, Co 80047-0603

Dear Holiday Creek Homeowners,

A concern regarding the safety of our neighborhood has been brought to the attention of the Home Owner Association Board Members.  We are concerned that acts of thefts and vandalism in our area, particularly involving break-ins, thefts from cars, yards and destruction of property, are becoming increasingly frequent.
We have noticed two peak times for the incidents.  The first one is early afternoons, when students are coming home from school.  Students are traveling in groups, walking the area and taking items that don’t belong to them.  The second time frame is during the hours of darkness.  Individual(s) intentionally damage personal property.  Examples of vandalism and thefts include:  Breaking-in to homes, throwing rocks through windows,  keying cars, stealing and tampering with vehicles in our area.
How can we deter this rash of misbehavior?  
· Report incidents to the local authorities (police)
· Initiate a neighborhood watch program

· Lock your doors and windows

· Keep your garage doors closed and locked
· Cover and lock window wells

· Don’t leave your keys in your car

· Turn outside lights on during hours of darkness
· Know where your children are and whom they are with

· Talk to your children

With the holidays approaching, let’s help each other by keeping a watchful eye out for our community.  Your help is greatly appreciated, we all value our community and we all want to feel safe in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors
Holiday Creek

Homeowners Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 470603, Aurora, Co 80047-0603

Just a reminder that the 2008 Homeowner Assessment fees will be due March 30th 2008.   If you still have an outstanding balance, legal action will be taken.  
Snow Shoveling:
Within 24 hours after a snowfall ends, snow must be removed from sidewalks.   

It is the responsibility of the occupant and/or owner to remove the snow from the sidewalks.  
Vehicles:

Any vehicle that appears inoperable, partially or totally dismantled, or is wrecked or damaged to the extent that it would be unlawful to operate on public streets may not be stored outside on any public or private property.  IT IS UNLAWFUL TO CONDUCT AUTO REPAIR OUTSIDE ON PRIVATE PROPERTY.  MOTOR VEHICLES MUST BE CURRENTLY REGISTERED AND DISPLAY A VALID LICENSE PLATE.

Parking Surfaces/Driveway:
Parking of any type of vehicles, boats, trailers and campers on landscape and/or lawn portion of the yard is prohibited.  Any new parking area must be surfaced with asphalt, concrete, brick or stone pavers.  All surfaces shall be maintained free of vegetation, weeds, dirt, trash and debris.

Trash Containers:

It is the responsibility of the occupant and/or owner to have trash removed weekly, or more often if necessary.  Trash must be in an approved, secure trash container.  Trash containers may be stored in the rear or side yard only.  Not in the front or side yard adjacent to a public street, and must be screened.  
